
 

 

 

01 November 2011 
 
 

 
Notice of Public Briefing Meeting Cancellation 

SOUTHERN JOINT REGIONAL PLANNING PANEL 
 
 
The Joint Regional Planning Panel – Southern Region was to meet at 3.00 pm on Thursday, 
3 November 2011 at Wollongong City Council, Administration Building, Level 10, Council 
Chambers, 41 Burelli Street, Wollongong to listen to and understand their key issues and 
community concerns with the following proposal, as stated in the notification letter (dated 20 
October 2011) that was sent to you.  
 

JRPP 2011STH016 - Wollongong City Council, DA-2011/718, Demolition of existing 
structures and construction of residential flat building, Lot A DP 415263, Lot B DP 
415263 and Lot 2 DP 331687, 32 -34 Church Street, Wollongong 

 
This Public Briefing Meeting has now been cancelled due to lack of attendance.   
 
We apologise for any inconvience caused. If you have any further enquiries please do not 
hesitate to contact the Panel Secretariat on (02) 9383 2121. 
 


